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This weekend we celebrate "Corpus Christi".  At one mass in each of our main 

languages (9:30, 11:00am, and 12:15pm) we will process the Eucharist around the 

church (chapel) at the end of the distribution of Communion, as a simple reminder that 

we are called to worship Christ publicly and that he is not to be only in the Tabernacle 

but with us always, and everywhere.  The Holy Father leads a Corpus Christi procession 

each year in Rome from St. John Lateran Basilica to the Basilica of St. Mary 

Major.  During the years I lived in Rome I attended this procession every year. It was so 

inspiring to see the Pope in public adoration of the Blessed Sacrament.   

Thank you to so many of you who helped make last week's St. Anthony Feast such a 

wonderful time.  We worked especially hard to make the Feast cleaner.  Not an easy 

task!  Watching many of you sweep the streets very late at night and early morning 

made me very proud.  Next year we can do even better!  We just need more people 

involved.  We will start recruiting and organizing earlier to give concrete tasks to as 

many people as possible.   

Wasn't the weather wonderful!  Thank you, St. Anthony!! 

  

God Bless,  
Father Jonathan 

  

 

 


